
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

INDUSTRY BRIEFING AND REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI #10007) 
SITE-WIDE PROPERTY MANAGEMENT SERVICES AT THE WORLD TRADE CENTER 

 
The Port Authority of New York & New Jersey intends to issue a Request for Information (RFI) on July 22, 
2020 seeking industry feedback from experienced building and property management services providers 
regarding site-wide property management services at the World Trade Center.  
 
The Port Authority in conjunction with the Site-Wide Property Manager operates, maintains, and promotes 
the World Trade Center Complex by leading cooperative efforts to enhance the general public interests and 
experiences, by overseeing regulatory guidelines, and by managing relationships through open 
communication and teamwork, preserving the World Trade Center’s status as a landmark of international 
significance and world-class destination to be enjoyed by all. 
 
Industry WebEx Date and Time   
 
Prior to issuance of the RFI, the Port Authority will host an important Industry Briefing WebEx to provide 
interested parties and potential respondents to the RFI with summary information regarding current site-
wide property management at the World Trade Center site, the anticipated future procurement process to 
procure site-wide property management services, and other information appropriate to inform interested 
parties at this time.  
 
The Industry Briefing WebEx will take place on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. EST. To RSVP 
for the event, firms should email Courtney Eddington, Senior Contract Specialist, at 
ceddington@panynj.gov by no later than 2:00 p.m. EST on Monday, July 20, 2020. Interested parties should 
provide their firm name, full names of attendees, and email addresses of all listed attendees. Please note 
the Industry Briefing will be recorded and will be made available to others upon request and on the Port 
Authority’s website for on-demand viewing.  
 
RFI Issuance Date 
 
The RFI will be published on the Port Authority’s website on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. EST, 
following the Industry Briefing WebEx. Once issued, the RFI can be accessed by selecting this link: RFI – 
Site-Wide Property Management Services at the World Trade Center.  
 
To learn more about the World Trade Center site, please visit: To learn more about the World Trade Center 
site, please visit: https://officialworldtradecenter.com. 
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